	[image: image1.png]2%
o

HM Courts &
Tribunals Service





	
	www.justice.gov.uk


	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	June 2014
	

	FOI - 90717



Freedom of Information Request 

You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

I would like to know how many applications for ‘Leave to Remove’ were made at Newcastle Law Courts for the first 5 months of 2013 for which you have data, and the number of approvals.
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. 

In the period January to May 2013 there were 3 applications made for “leave to remove”.
In the same period there were 5 orders granted for “leave to remove”.

Please note the applications for “leave to remove” and Orders include those applications for permanent removal and temporary removal.

The figures do not match as the orders are made on applications that were issued prior to the period due to the time lapse between issue and hearing of the matters.
The orders were not all made by the same Judge but various Judges sitting at Newcastle.

